ARLINGTON VALLEY
FARMS CO.

9/14/23

Katie Behnke
Economic Development Manager

City of Hudson

Dear Katie,

We would like to formally request to move the closing date for Arlington Valley Farms to buy the
building at 5369 Hudson Drive from February 1, 2024 to June 30, 2024.

Arlington Valley Farms has been approved for a USDA Supply Chain loan that we hope to close
sometime at the end of Q1 or early Q2. In addition to providing us with capital to further grow the
company and provide more jobs, this loan will give us the proceeds to buy the building. This extension
will give us enough time to obtain the proper financiaing to close on the building.

We greatly appreciate your support as well as the City of Hudson’s support.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Peter

Peter Jacobson

Founder and CEO, Arlington Valley Farms



